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Dear Harrisburg Gay Men’s Chorus, 

 On behalf of the Baltimore Men’s Chorus, our board would like to extend our gratitude for your 
generous donations this year – to the BMC as a whole as well as to Caite Debevec and James Harp, our 
director and accompanist respectively. As you can imagine, it’s been a tricky year to budget – what with 
no income form ticket sales or membership dues since the pandemic set in. We’re grateful to have had a 
solid turn out in terms of donations for the virtual concert and sing-along, but your contribution really 
helped a great deal too.  Thank you. 

So you know, we received a great deal of positive feedback from our members in regard to the 
experience of working with [as well as playing with, re: some of the social game nights and scavenger 
hunts, etc.] so many of the HGMC singers this past season and we hope it’s brought the two brother 
choruses closer.  I know Caite, Jim, and the whole board will not be alone in missing seeing you all each 
week, but we wish to express our support for your organization as you try this next season on your own.  
Please let us know how that goes as we are happy to help and would be among the first to join the 
audience and cheer you all on in your next effort (virtual or otherwise). 

 

 

Cole Reilly, Ph.D., President  
Baltimore Men’s Chorus 

 


